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Education and African Politics (the Sierra Leone
Chapter) This is a revised and improved edition of your
book, and as I have already been told, it is quite upto-date with far more relevant information that address
education, educational business, and political issues in
Africa in particular, and how these are disturbing
educational developments, especially in sub-Sahara and
also with suggestions for improvements. According to
Mohan Kaul, the co-chairman of Commonwealth Business
Council, “giving the challenges ahead, governments have
realized that it is beyond their capacity and means to
achieve the task of improving education for all.”
However, Patrick Dlamini, Chief Executive of Development
Bank of South Africa, sited what has gone wrong with
sudden growth of private schooling outside state
control. “The government is having problems of retaining
seasoned teachers. Private schooling is poaching the
best of brains from the public schooling system, and the
government is left with poor-quality teaching and
inexperienced teachers because now the private sector
has taken the ‘crème de la crème.’ How do you balance
that?” But business is business, and business is about
getting the customers what they want and satisfying them

E-Collaboration in Modern Organizations: Initiating and
Managing Distributed Projects Kock, Ned 2007-11-30 ECollaboration in Modern Organizations: Initiating and
Managing Distributed Projects combines comprehensive
research related to e-collaboration in modern
organizations, emphasizing topics relevant to those
involved in initiating and managing distributed
projects. Providing authoritative content to scholars,
researchers, and practitioners, this book specifically
describes conceptual and theoretical issues that have
implications for distributed project management,
implications surrounding the use of e-collaborative
environments for distributed projects, and emerging
issues and debate related directly and indirectly to ecollaboration support for distributed project
management.
International Labour Documentation International Labour
Organization. Central Library and Documentation Branch
1970
MASTERING BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION IN EDUCATION AND
AFRICAN POLITICS (The Sierra Leone Chapter) Mohamed
Sannoh 2013-07-31 Mastering Business Administration in
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most. If African governments are unable to provide what
people prefer most, people have the right to choose from
existing alternatives so that they can spend their hard
earnings on what they want and what can satisfy them
most as long as they have the ability and willingness to
pay for them. That is the dictation of free-market
philosophy. Mohamed Sannoh, Methodist Boys’ High School,
Kissy Mess Mess, Freetown.
The Quest for Quality of Work Life Rigard Steenkamp 2002
This work includes a thorough treatment of the roles of
our organiztional culture and leadership that provide
the seedbed for quality work life. The values
encapsulated in the organizational value structure will
determine the way operations are conducted. The
operational conditions deal with the creation of a safe,
heathy and motivating environment. Management is fast
becoming of vital importance in all industries but
particularly in mining and manufacturing. Quality of
work life is not the sole responsibility of an
organization and its management structures. The
individual must accept part of the responsibility. This
book provides extensive guidance on issues such as
preparation to deal with change through the development
of transformational intelligence, self-management skills
and personal financial management. This book is the
among the first in South Africa and one of few in the
world to provide a holistic overview of the creation,
development and maintenance of quality of work life
(QWLO) in organizations.
Innovative Change Management (ICM) H. James Harrington
2018-02-21 Innovative Change Management (ICM) represents
the accumulated wisdom and knowledge of one of the
world’s foremost performance improvement specialists. It
includes a clear and thorough explanation of the
necessary critical tools for creating a system that
results in a much higher percentage of your initiatives
progressing to successful projects. Studies conducted by
organizations such as Gartner, Ernst & Young, and
Harrington Management Systems indicate that on average
less than 25% of the innovative projects achieve
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sustained success. The American Productivity Quality
Center's 2018 survey report pointed out that 88% of the
organizations felt that process management discipline
must be changed and 53.8% felt they must create a
continuous improvement culture. Through the effective
use of the ICM methodology, you can turn thousands of
lost employee hours into millions of dollars in
increased profit. This book unveils to the reader for
the first time how ICM combines project change
management, culture change management, and project
management concepts to create an effective and
innovative organization. These concepts combined result
in homogeneous improvements in performance improvement
and cultural change. The book outlines a step-by-step
procedure designed to apply ICM to complex programs such
as process redesign and supply chain management as well
as to simpler ones such as relocation of offices. In
addition, it provides field-tested change methodologies
to help you systematically include change into your
strategic management plan. This book shows you how to:
Set the stage for ICM. Develop a new management style
that encourages innovation. Develop and implement a
project change management methodology to support the
project management methodology. Develop a cultural
change management program. How to reward and recognize
the innovation activities generated by your employees.
Make ICM an important part of the strategic plan. Help
employees understand the career-enhancing aspects of
change How to maximize your organization’s ROC (return
on change). Most of the activity related to change
management focuses on successfully implementing
individual projects. Statistics indicate that this is
not enough to keep up with today’s rapid changing
innovative competition. As most profitable organizations
are working diligently on increasing their innovation
capabilities, this focus is requiring a completely new
restructured management style and behavioral patterns
that are foreign to most of today’s successful managers.
Human Resource Development: Talent Development Jon M.
Werner 2021-01-01 Discover the challenges, rewards and
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most recent advancements in the field of human resource
development today with Werner's HUMAN RESOURCE
DEVELOPMENT, 8E. This powerful edition addresses each
aspects of human resource development -- from
orientation and skills training to careers, management
and organizational development. Updated content
integrates more than 1,000 new citations and draws from
the latest professional and academic organizations,
while expanded coverage prepares you to address
international issues, diversity and inclusion.
Interesting chapter-opening cases, practical end-ofchapter exercises and meaningful discussions highlight
how a variety of organizations today have effectively
translated leading human resource development concepts
and theories into effective practice. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
ICICKM2015-12th International Conference on Intellectual
Capital Knowledge Management & Organisational Learning
Vincent Ribière and Lugkana Worasinchai 2015-10-20
Mercosur Francisco Domínguez 2004 This collection of
essays aims to contribute to our understanding of the
process of regional integration currently underway in
South America. Mercosur is a regional manifestation of a
world-wide process of globalisation whose driving force
is economic, but which is potentially much more than
that. It involves a variety of political, social and
cultural processes, some of them barely at an embryonic
stage, though each advancing at its own rate of
progress. Mercosur's neo-liberal matrix, however, has
led to the economic decision-making process being taken
outside the realm of politics, thus leaving large
sections of the population with no mechanism to
influence the integration process so that it addresses
their urgent needs and demands.
Index of Conference Proceedings 1991
Management of Organisational Behaviour Nirmal Singh
2004-03
Proceedings of the 5th European Conference on
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Intellectual Capital Lidia Garcia 2013
The Refugee Connection James L. Carlin 1989 This book
recounts the personal involvement of the author during
more than four decades in the field of refugees and
migration on both the national and international levels.
It begins at the end of the Second World War in Europe
with Carlin's involvement in the United Nations Relief
and Rehabilitation Administration (UNRRA) in Austria.
Mention is made of the Intergovernmental Committee for
Refugees (IGCR) and the practical effects of growing
cooperation between UNRRA, IGCR and voluntary agencies.
After describing the termination of UNRRA, the author
presents the creation and achievements of the
International Refugee Organization (IRO). Included are
descriptions of the creation of the US Displaced Persons
Commission and practical cooperation between IRO and the
Commission. The book examines the Intergovernmental
Committee for European Migration (ICEM) and its
cooperation with the United States Escapee Program. The
author presents his activities as Deputy Chief of the
ICEM Mission in Austria in charge of operation and his
transfer to Vienna after the Hungarian crisis. Several
examples are given of Hungarians accepted by the US.
After briefly mentioning the establishment of the United
Nations Refugee Emergency Fund (UNREF) and an interlude
in Hong Kong, Carlin recounts his assignment to the
Foreign Service of the United States and his efforts in
the streamlining of the United States Escapee Program to
the United States Refugee Program. Details are also
given concerning further legislative action by the US
concerning refugees and migrants. The book concludes
with descriptions of the author's activities as Deputy
Assistant Secretary of State in Charge of Refugee and
Migration Affairs and his election as Director of the
Intergovernmental Committee for European Migration.
Special attention is given to the ICM (Intergovernmental
Committee for Migration) in the 1980s, as it was renamed
in May 1979. This part includes the author's statement
on accepting re-election in 1984, and the future of the
ICM as an instrument for peace. In November 1989, the
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organization changed its constitution to become the
International Organization for Migration (IOM).
ECIC2011-Proceedings of the 3rd European Conference on
on Intellectual Capital Geoff Turner 2011-04-18 These
proceedings represent the work of presenters at the 3rd
European Conference on Intellectual Capital (ECIC 2011).
The Conference is hosted this year by the University of
Nicosia in Cyprus. The Conference Chair is Geoff Turner
from the University of Nicosia and the Programme Chair
is Clemente Minonne from the School of Management and
Law, Zurich University of Applied Sciences, Winterthur,
Switzerland. The opening keynote address is given by
John Girard from Minot State University in the USA. John
will address the question Social Knowledge: Are we ready
for the future? The second day of the conference will be
opened by Ludo Pyis from AREOPA in Belgium who will
consider Intellectual Capital Accounting: how to measure
the unmeasurable. We also look forward to a Knowledge
Cafe on the topic of What intellectual capital ideas and
developments do you expect to live and see? facilitated
by Helen Paige from The Paige Group, South Australia.
Yearbook of International Organizations, 1992-93 Union
of International Associations 1992
Daily Graphic Yaw Boadu-Ayeboafoh 2005-01-05
Organization Behaviour for Leisure Services Darren LeeRoss 2012-06-14 Organization Behaviour for Leisure
Services provides the reader with the conceptual tools
necessary for analysing organizational behaviour in the
context of hospitality, leisure and tourism provision,
and understaanding events in order to take appropriate
management action. Taking the view that leisure services
involve an array of industry sectors - they are related,
for instance, to work-time spent eating, drinking and
staying away from home, as well as the more obvious
recreational pursuits - the text uses examples and case
studies from a wide range of international businesses
such as hotels, restaurants, museums, shopping malls and
sports stadia. Specific examples used are from
Marriotts, McDonald's, Trafford Centre and many more.
With a user-friendly structure and style, the text is an
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ideal introduction to the fundamental issues involved perfect for students and managers alike. This book
discusses and questions a number of key elements,
including: The individual and the organization Groups in
the organization Organizational structures and behaviour
Management within the organization Commercial
hospitality, leisure and tourism in a service context
There is a Tutor Resource pack available to lecturers
who adopt this text. Accredited lecturers can request
access to download this material by going to
http://books.elsevier.com/academic/defaultmanuals.asp?
to request access.
International Acronyms, Initialisms & Abbreviations
Dictionary 1985
Marketing for Hospitality and Tourism Philip T. Kotler
2016-05-25 This is the eBook of the printed book and may
not include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound book.
For courses in Hospitality Marketing, Tourism Marketing,
Restaurant Marketing, or Hotel Marketing. Marketing for
Hospitality and Tourism, 7/e is the definitive source
for hospitality marketing. Taking an integrative
approach, this highly visual, four-color book discusses
hospitality marketing from a team perspective, examining
each hospitality department and its role in the
marketing mechanism. These best-selling authors are
known as leading marketing educators and their book, a
global phenomenon, is the leading resource on
hospitality and tourism marketing. The Seventh Edition
of this popular book includes new and updated coverage
of social media, destination tourism and other current
industry trends, authentic industry cases, and hands-on
application activities.
Decoding Indian Economy Goenkans 2022-06-02 About the
book: The book Decoding Indian Economy covers various
aspects of the Indian Economy including its problems
along with suggested solutions. This book is a
compilation of research done by students who were
sensitized by news articles related to the contemporary
Indian Economy. We present this book as a guide to help
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the researchers and graduate students in the commerce
writing research papers. The ideas presented, intended
to facilitate further research in the relevant field.
The book is written by GOENKANS Edited by Dr. Priyanka
Raheja, Co-edited by Ms. Manjari Arora , Student Editor
is Ms. Vanshika Bansal & Illustrator done by Ms.Ramya
Arora . The book published by ISL Publications About the
author: The book was written by Goenkans (Students
ofG.D.Goenka Public School Rohini, Sector 22, Delhi,
India), All Authors names are below : Mr. Jai
Aneja,Ms.Nisha Aneja, Ms.Priyanshi Gupta, Ms.Vanshika
Bansal, Mr.Ayan Jain, Mr.Samarth Sarthak Shandilya, Ms.
Saniya Gupta, Ms. Ishanvie Bansal, Ms. Mehak Malhotra,
Ms. Tanisha Poddar, Mr. Raghav M Garg, Ms. Uditi Gupta,
Ms. Mehak Gupta, Ms.Anya Jain, Ms.Pihu Goel. The book
has been Editor is Dr.Priyanka Raheja, Co-Editor is Ms.
Manjari Arora, Student Editor is Ms. Vanshika Bansal and
Illustrator is Ms.Ramya Arora .
Ondernemen Met Zorg T. Koning 2007-11
Midwifery Sally Pairman 2006 The first text of its kind
in Australia and New Zealand that places the patient and
midwife at the centre of midwifery care. The approach is
in line with the philosophy, educationa and practice
standards set by the Australian College of Midwives and
the New Zealand College Midwives. Written by Australian
and New Zealand midwives.
Executive Development and Organizational Learning for
Global Business Erdener Kaynak 2013-11-12 An essential
reference book for you and your global organization,
Executive Development and Organizational Learning for
Global Business will guide you through the challenge of
producing effective executives and masterminding
learning organizations. In this cutting-edge overview,
you'll share in the success stories of some of the most
tried-and-true, top-selling authors in the world such as
Peter Senge and Rosabeth Moss Kanter. Considered a
“must-have” handbook for development managers, Executive
Development and Organizational Learning for Global
Business gives you a unique perspective on the major
challenges you'll face when setting up your executive
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education program. Anyone creating a comprehensive game
plan for a large global organization will want to be
familiar with the informative practices in this book. In
its concise and straightforward chapters, you'll read
about: cross-cultural challenges of executive
development tools and techniques for developing
international executives experiential issues and action
learning in global organizations anticipatory learning
for global concerns Today, more than ever, piloting your
global organization through a world of changing
management systems and executive development programs
can be overwhelming. But the unique perspectives you'll
find in this time-saving collection will start you off
right. So, whether you're a human resource development
practitioner, a human resource executive, or an academic
in human resource development, you'll profit from the
bevy of intellectual insight and real-world experience
that some of the world's most successful authorities
have organized for you in the pages of Executive
Development and Organizational Learning for Global
Business.
Understanding Mobility As a Service (MaaS) David A.
Hensher 2020-07 The widespread adoption of smartphones,
ridesharing and carsharing have disrupted the transport
sector. In cities around the world, new mobility
services are both welcomed and challenged by regulators
and incumbent operators. Mobility as a Service (MaaS),
an ecosystem designed to deliver collaborative and
connected mobility services in a society increasingly
embracing a sharing culture, is at the center of this
disruption. Understanding Mobility as a Service (MaaS):
Past, Present and Future examines such topics as: How
likely MaaS will be implemented in one digital platform
app Whether MaaS will look the same in all countries The
role multi-modal contract brokers play Mobility
regulations and pricing models MaaS trials, their
impacts and consequences Written by the leading thinkers
in the field for researchers, practitioners, and policy
makers, Understanding Mobility as a Service (MaaS):
Past, Present and Future serves as a single source on
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all the current and evolving developments, debates, and
challenges.
Understanding Anxiety, Worry and Fear in Childbearing
Kathryn Gutteridge 2019-11-04 This book informs and
enlighten health professionals on how the recognition of
fearing women can change their episode of care during
childbearing. It gives practical advice on the way women
present to services and the challenges that this
invokes. This work is the first of its kind aimed at
clinicians to deconstruct ideology around childbearing
myths and its challenges. The authors review the
evidence that exists and how modern maternity systems
are responding to fear and shaping healthcare. Whilst
some worry and anxiety is expected and indeed considered
normal during childbearing, it has been suggested that
this has now proliferated to a degree of abnormal for
many women. Why is that and how is this panic spread?
Media portrayal of birth is suggested as unrealistic
material and to show only that which is dramatic and
horrific. This has been considered as one factor
influencing modern women. Medicalisation, technology and
demand upon services is another consequence of providing
almost all maternity care in hospitals. Given that the
majority of childbearing women are fit and healthy is
this another causative factor? By removing women from
their homes and families at such a vulnerable time has a
serious consequence for how she will experience her
greatest leap of faith into motherhood. All of these
issues are explored and examined in the book with ideas
and practical suggestions of what may be done to change
this increasingly common problem. This book is intended
at midwives and clinicians working in maternity
settings.
The Organization of Critical Care Damon C. Scales
2014-06-18 The origin of modern intensive care units
(ICUs) has frequently been attributed to the widespread
provision of mechanical ventilation within dedicated
hospital areas during the 1952 Copenhagen polio
epidemic. However, modern ICUs have developed to treat
or monitor patients who have any severe, lifeicm-paper-on-organisational-behaviour

threatening disease or injury. These patients receive
specialized care and vital organ assistance such as
mechanical ventilation, cardiovascular support, or
hemodialysis. ICU patients now typically occupy
approximately 10% of inpatient acute care beds, yet the
structure and organization of these ICUs can be quite
different across hospitals. In The Organization of
Critical Care: An Evidence-Based Approach to Improving
Quality, leaders provide a concise, evidence-based
review of ICU organizational factors that have been
associated with improved patient (or other) outcomes.
The topics covered are grouped according to four broad
domains: (1) the organization, structure, and staffing
of an ICU; (2) organizational approaches to improving
quality of care in an ICU; (3) integrating ICU care with
other healthcare provided within the hospital and across
the broader healthcare system; and (4) international
perspectives on critical care delivery. Each chapter
summarizes a different aspect of ICU organization and
targets individual clinicians and healthcare decision
makers. A long overdue contribution to the field, The
Organization of Critical Care: An Evidence-Based
Approach to Improving Quality is an indispensable guide
for all clinicians and health administrators concerned
with achieving state-of-the-art outcomes for intensive
care.
Physician's Guide Roger G. Kathol 2016-07-27 Improving
the outcomes for patients in our changing healthcare
system is not straightforward. This grounding
publication on case management helps physicians better
meet the unique needs of patients who present with poor
health and high healthcare-related costs, i.e., health
complexity. It details the many challenges and optimal
practices needed to work effectively with various types
of case managers to improve patient outcomes. Special
attention is given to integrated case management (ICM),
specifically designed for those with health complexity.
The book provides a systematic method for identifying
and addressing the needs of patients with biological,
psychological, social, and health-system related
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clinical and non-clinical barriers to improvement.
Through ICM, case managers are trained to conduct
relationship-building multidisciplinary comprehensive
assessments that allow development of prioritized care
plans, to systematically assist patients to achieve and
document health outcomes in real time, and then graduate
stabilized patients so that others can enter the case
management process. Patient-centered practitioner-case
manager collaboration is the goal. This reference
provides a lexicon and a roadmap for physicians in
working with case managers as our health system explores
innovative ways to improve outcomes and reduce health
costs for patients with health complexity. An
invaluable, gold-standard title, it adds to the
literature by capturing the authors' personal
experiences as clinicians, researchers, teachers, and
consultants. The Physician's Guide: Understanding and
Working With Integrated Case Managers summarizes how
physicians and other healthcare leadership can
successfully collaborate with case managers in
delivering a full package of outcome changing and cost
reducing assistance to patients with chronic, treatment
resistant, and multimorbid conditions.
Essentials of Marketing Geoffrey Lancaster 2001-12-01
The new edition of Essentials of Marketing synthesises
contemporary marketing knowledge to present the
fundamental principles that underpin any introductory
marketing course, while retaining the core coverage of
marketing perspectives, tools, and planning from the
previous edition. This edition has been revised to meet
the needs of students taking the CIM Marketing
Fundamentals examination, for which this text is
essential reading.
Political Communication in Britain Dominic Wring
2016-12-14 This book offers a unique exploration of the
2015 General Election from the perspectives of those
most intimately involved as strategists, journalists and
analysts. It features contributions from the rival
parties, news and polling organizations as well as
academic experts who examine all aspects of the
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campaign. A common theme that emerges is the increasing
complexity of the democratic process given the
development of a more multifaceted party system and a
growing fragmentation in mass media audiences. The UK
electoral landscape has changed: in 2015 six parties
received more than a million votes whereas in the 2010
General Election it was only three. This book provides
invaluable insights into contemporary British politics
through analysis of an election whose outcome, an
outright Conservative victory, surprised many
commentators. It will appeal to students and scholars in
the fields of electoral politics and media and
communication, as well as to practitioners and the wider
reader interested in British general elections.
Birth By Design Raymond De Vries 2002-05-03 First
published in 2001. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Labour Market Research and Policy Making in Flanders Jan
Vranken 2005
Occupational Stress and Coping Strategies G. Kavitha
2009 Study on job stress of bank employees; conducting
in Erode District, Tamil Nadu, India.
An Introduction to the Green Economy Adrian C. Newton
2014-08-13 The green economy is widely seen as a
potential solution to current global economic and
environmental crises, and a potential mechanism by which
sustainable development might be achieved in practice.
Considerable investments are now being made into the
development of green technology, renewable energy,
biodiversity conservation, resource efficiency,
recycling of materials and green infrastructure. This
textbook provides a comprehensive introduction to the
green economy, using a strongly interdisciplinary
approach based on environmental science, rather than
treating it as a sub-set of economics. The scientific
principles of sustainability are presented, which
provide the foundations of the green economy, with a
particular focus on systems-based approaches. Examples
of real-world case studies are used to illustrate how
the green economy can be achieved in practice. In this
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way, the authors provide a thorough overview of both the
principles and practice of the green economy, drawing
from a wide range of disciplines including ecology,
geography, social science, psychology, sustainability
science, environmental science, law and economics. The
emphasis is on presenting results of the latest
research, derived from leading scientific journals.
Rather than focusing on a single definition of what
constitutes a ‘green economy’, the book introduces
readers to the diversity of opinion that exists, and
engages them in what is an active, on-going debate. This
reflects the fact that many aspects of the green
economy, and sustainable development more generally, are
currently contested. In particular, the book will help
readers to strengthen their ability to critically
evaluate the evidence for and against the views
presented, and to actively contribute to the future
development of the green economy.
Working Paper 1986
Contemporary Advances in Sport Psychology Stephen
Mellalieu 2015-03-05 Contemporary Advances in Sport
Psychology brings together leading international
researchers to showcase some of the most important
emerging topics in contemporary sport psychology. Each
chapter offers a comprehensive review of current
knowledge and research on a cutting-edge theme, followed
by in-depth discussion of conceptual and methodological
issues, and then outlines potential avenues for further
research. The book covers themes including: Contemporary
personality perspectives Choking models of stress and
performance Coping in sport Relational-efficacy beliefs
Self-determination theory Transformational leadership
Organizational psychology in sport Quantitative and
qualitative methods in sport psychology The review
format provides the perfect entry point for all
researchers, advanced students or practitioners looking
to engage with the latest research themes in
contemporary sport psychology, offering a greater depth
of discussion than the typical journal article.
Informing knowledge generation, applied research and
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professional practice, Contemporary Advances in Sport
Psychology is an essential addition to any sport science
library.
Organizational Change and Innovation Dian Marie Hosking
2018-04-17 First published in 1992. Organisational
change and innovation has been at the centre of much
management literature, which has been informed by
debates in organizational behaviour and strategic
management. The psychology of how people in
organizations adapt to and manage change is key to our
understanding of the processes by which such changes can
occur successfully. Organizational Change and Innovation
brings together the recent research findings of leading
European work and organization psychologists, who take
stock of existing theories about organizational change
in the light of new case material. Their findings, from
a range of cultural and national contexts, challenge
some previously accepted models and set a new agenda for
future research. In particular, the volume provides new
perspectives on the person organization relationship;
the political qualities of organizational change; the
input-output model of organizations as entities; and
finally on research methodology.
Myles' Textbook for Midwives E-Book Jayne E. Marshall
2020-05-12 Written by midwives for midwives, Myles
Textbook for Midwives has been the seminal textbook of
midwifery for over 60 years. It offers comprehensive
coverage of topics fundamental to 21st midwifery
practice. Co-edited for the second time, by
internationally renowned midwife educationalists,
Professor Jayne E Marshall and Maureen D Raynor from the
United Kingdom with a team of contributors from across
the midwifery community it retains its clear, accessible
writing style. Most chapters provide useful case
studies, websites of key organisations and charities for
individuals to access further information. Reflective
questions at the end of each chapter as well as
annotated further reading aid reflective learning and
stimulate discussions relating to continuing
professional development. The book covers key frameworks
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that govern midwifery practice, exploring ethical and
legal frameworks that are essential to every
accountable, autonomous, professional midwife. Includes
employer-led models of supervision, vital elements of
leadership and clinical governance that supports the
provision of high quality maternity services and
standards of midwifery practice. The concept of
resilience is introduced for the reader to contemplate
their personal contribution in creating an environment
that is conducive to protecting the wellbeing of
themselves and colleagues within the workplace. The text
covers the UN 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development,
highlighting the importance of midwives as global
citizens with common goals, and together they form a
strong global community prepared to challenge social
inequalities and take action to help end extreme
poverty. Covers designing and implementing high quality
midwifery care using evidence, policy and models of
care. Highlights why a holistic and evidence-informed
approach is necessary to achieve effective care for all.
Working examples will help the reader to think
critically about their own practice. For this edition
several new chapters are introduced covering concealed
pregnancy, fear of childbirth (tocophobia), care of the
acutely unwell woman and end of life issues including
rights of the fetus/neonate and ethical considerations.
EJBRM Volume 8 Issue 2
New Perspectives in Special Education Inge M. Abbring
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1995-11-16 It is now widely believed in many Western
countries that the segregation of students with special
educational needs is problematic, and that wherever
possible these students should be educated alongside
their peers in regular education settings. There has
been a general move towards integrating special and
regular education into one system that caters for a much
wider range of students. But the outcomes in various
countries have been very different. This book describes
and evaluates these outcomes. The book provides both
quantitative and qualitative information, analysing the
similarities and differences between integration
practices in six Western countries.
Behavioral Neurobiology of the Endocannabinoid System
Dave Kendall 2009-08-14 The endocannabinoid signaling
system is a key modulator of central nervous function.
This volume, essential reading for interested
neuroscientists, provides in-depth coverage of the roles
of the endocannabinoid signaling system in the
neurobiology of behavior.
Farming Action John Williams 1998 Dryland farming is a
major export earner for many temperate-zone countries southern Europe, Africa, Asia and the Americas. Yet it
degrades a country's natural resources. Effects are not
restricted to the land - changes in water quality can
reduce the potential uses of water and bring about
catastrophic changes in both freshwater and coastal
ecosystems.
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